
 
 

Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/164 

February 28, 2013 

 

To, 

All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & MCHI-CREDAI Units 

 

Dear Member,  

 

Sub: Presentation on the Capital Value Based Property Tax System  

 

Thank you very much for those who had participated in the Seminar organized by us on 

Monday, February 25, 2013 on the subject matter.  

 

In the Seminar a presentation was given on the Capital Value Based Property Tax System. 

The same is being forwarded to all the members for knowledge and record.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours faithfully, 

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

      Sd/- 

C. P. Goyal 

Chief Manager, Finance & Admin  


